
Kiveton Park Primary Care Centre Patient Participation Group 

Wednesday 17th May 2017 

 

Attendees: Keith Emsden, Helen Greer-Waring, Alicia Higgins, Barry Winterbottom, Becky Clowes, 

Marsha Raynes, Jean Hirst 

Apologies: Mike Brabbs 

1. Welcome 

Helen welcomed everyone to the meeting.  

 

2. Minutes of April meeting and approval 

Minutes of the April meeting were agreed as a true record. 

 

3. Matters arising  

None 

4. Treasurer's report  

There is still £964.10 in the bank. 

5. Vice chair/ secretary report 

Helen told the group about the new defibrillator in the village. It is outside the library and has 24 

hour access. 

6. News from the surgery 

None 

7. Rotherham network meeting PPG report from meeting 7th March 2017 

All the reports and attachments to be emailed out. Helen talked through the PowerPoint. 

8. Surgery car park entrance and exit problem 

The surgery can’t paint any white lines at the entrance. 

9. C.R.Y. charity 

Alicia suggested a sponsored walk which the group agreed with. A route would be sorted before 

the next meeting but a rough one starting  from Red Lion in Todwick and finishing at the Beehive 

in Harthill. We also discussed about having the sponsored walk themed.  

10. Rotherham CCG 

The next CCG meeting will be the 5th July 2017. 

11. Date of next meeting – Wednesday 21st June 2017 

The meeting closed at 7:15pm. 


